
Hi Eagle Families!
 
Your student's Housing Reapplication is Open Now! There are 2 simple steps to complete:
1. Apply - The application includes sharing contact information with us, agreeing to the Housing
License Agreement (HLA), and completing a roommate matching profile. They'll receive a
confirmation email when they finish the application.

2. Roommate Match - this is an optional step, but we encourage all students to choose a
roommate to ensure they know who they'll be living with next year. The Housing Portal will
suggest potential roommates and allows students to search for roommates. 

March 22-24: Sophomore time slots begin between 10 am - 4:30 pm
March 25-26: Selection open. No new time slots begin over the weekend
March 27-29: Upperclass time slots begin between 10 am - 4:30 pm



Once these steps are complete, the first part of their Housing Reapplication process is
complete!
 
In March, students will be able to select their rooms based on their housing classification and a
time slot assigned to them in their Housing Portal, please see the dates below: 

We'll share more information in email as we approach Room Selection. You can always find

more details on our Reapplication webpage. 

https://www.american.edu/ocl/housing/upload/hrl-housing-license-agreement-2023-2024-2-15-2023.pdf
https://www.american.edu/ocl/housing/upload/hrl-housing-license-agreement-2023-2024-2-15-2023.pdf
https://www.american.edu/ocl/housing/reapplication.cfm
https://www.american.edu/ocl/housing/reapplication.cfm

